
AMENDMENT 

 

This amendment is being filed in response to the Commission’s Letter dated April 28, 2021.  The 
FCC has requested information concerning the timeline for constructing the new facilities for 
Station KJST-LP, McAllen, Texas, and the plan to complete construction and begin operations. 

A structural analysis of the tower recently has been completed, and no tower modifications will 
be required.  The licensee has been in touch with the city in order to acquire a building permit for 
the construction, and has been given guidance by city officials and the process for the 
application.  No zoning will be required for this construction.   

A local tower crew has been contacted that will be acceptable to Crowne Castle for the tower 
work.  Quotes for all equipment has been acquired, and funding from the FCC Repack is in the 
process of being requested. 

Therefore, based upon current estimates, it is anticipated that the building permit will be issued 
during the month of June. 

Necessary electrical work will be done during the month of September 2021. 

Equipment will be deliverable the end of September 2021. 

The tower crew will be available the month October 2021. 

The station will be operable in late October or early November 2021. 

 

 

 


